
 

 

 

 

September   25,   2020  

-Notice   of   Meeting-  

 

TO:   MEMBERS   OF   THE   BOARD   OF   EDUCATION  

 

    The   Board   of   Education   will   hold   a   special   meeting   on    Tuesday,   September   29,   2020   at   5:30   PM   via  
ZOOM   meeting.  

 

    IMPORTANT:     As   a   result   of   the   COVID-19   pandemic,   and   in   accordance   with   the   Governor’s   issued  
Executive   Order   202.1,   please   be   advised   that   members   of   the   public   will   not   be   permitted   to   attend   the   special  
meeting/workshop   in   person.  

 

    The   special   meeting   /   workshop   can   be   viewed   via   live   stream   at    https://www.dunkirkcsd.org/Page/4894 .   In  
addition,   the   special   meeting   /   workshop   will   be   recorded   and   transcribed   at   a   later   date,   per   Executive   Order  
202.1.    Members   of   the   public   may   email   questions   or   comments   for   the   Board   of   Education   to  
tjakse@dunkirkcsd.org .    The   Board   of   Education   will   address   questions   and   concerns   during   their   regularly  
scheduled   meetings.  

 

David   Damico  

David   Damico  
President  

 

 

/tlj  
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